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MEIS IS GOING TO DISCONTINUE.
PLEASE HELP US TO HELP YOU!

To,
All Members/All Members of the COA

 Youmay kindly be aware that MEIS is going to discontinue w.e.f 01.01.2020.

 Further, Foreign Trade policy (2020-2025) is going to finalized soon. In this regard we have been
asked by the Govt. to furnish a proposal relating to Remission of Duties or Taxes on Export Product
(RoDTEP) earlier it was RoSCTL to neutralise embedded taxes suffered by industry.

 Plexconcil is in the process of conducting a detailed study through a professional consultant, Shri
Sudhakar Kasture (M/s. Helpline Impex Pvt. Ltd), for Plexconcil products. Kindly note that there is a
requirement of inputs from members in the form of a Questionnaire (attached herewith) so as to
enable the consultant in determining worthy rate for Plexconcil products.

 Toexplain the members about the new scheme we have already organized two workshops. However,
we have received limited response frommember exporters.

 Kindly note that in the situation of lack of data from exporters, it would be difficult for the consultant
to workout proper RoDTEP rate for the plastics products.

 We once again aurge all the members to make use of this opportunity because once the RoDTEP
rates are finalized, it would be really difficult to get them changed in the future.

More information about RoDTEP is available on the link http://tiny.cc/xhfqez Please send the questionnaire

to the undersigned at bharti@plexconcil.org as early as possible (latest by 21.10.2019).

With best regards,
Yours sincerely,

Bharti Parave
(Sr. Executive)
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